
Kiveton Park Primary Care Centre Patient Participation Group 

Wednesday 20th June 2018 

 

Attendees: Keith Emsden, Helen Greer-Waring, Alicia Higgins, Barry Winterbottom, Jean 

Hirst, Mike Brabbs, Sandra Williams, Becky Clowes, Ron Law, Lucy Bendall, Dr Ullah, Sister 

Lyca Downing 

Apologies:  

 

1. Welcome and apologies  

 

 Keith welcomed everyone.  

 

2. Minutes of May meeting and approval  

   

 The minutes were approved. 

 

3. Matters arising 

 

 None. 

 

4. Treasurer’s report 

 

 The balance remains the same - £872.31.  

 No bench has been purchased yet. 

Barry is currently trying to sort another bank for the 50/50 but they will use the current 

account for the mean time.  

 

5. Vice chair/ secretary report 

 

 None. 

 

6. News from the surgery 

 

 There has been a couple of issues with the online prescriptions. 

 

7. Guest Speaker – Dr Ullah – Medical Education 

 

 Dr Ullah gave an overview on how to become a doctor, starting with A-levels. She 

explained the requirements needed to become a registered doctor and the process of 

university application and interview.  

Lucy gave an introduction to physician’s associates role and how they are slightly different to 

a doctor.  

Sister Downing gave a talk on the nurse’s workforce and how to become a trained nurse.  

 

8. CRY 50/50 club  

 

 The club will only be open to staff, patient’s and friends of the surgery. There will be 

one or two sign up days at the surgery where people can sign up. 



 

9. Any Other Business 

 

 4th July is the next CCG’s AGM at New York Stadium. 

  

 

10. Next Meeting – 18th July 2018 

 

 The meeting closed at 7:15pm. 

 


